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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the victim was dropped off at Broward Health Medical 
Center, 1600 South Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale, on Sunday, October 
20th at approximately 3:00 P.M. by an unknown person.  
 

The victim suffered from multiple blunt traumatic injuries consistent with a physical 
beating. The victim succumb to these injuries on Wednesday, October 30th.  
 

The victim has been identified as Paulesky Mauney, B/M, DOB 07/03/1972, a transient 
resident of the Fort Lauderdale area.  
 

Detectives are investigating the circumstances surrounding this incident, including where 
the incident took place.  
 

Anyone who may have witnessed an incident involving this man is encouraged to contact 
Sergeant S. Novak at 954-828-5556 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).   
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